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Mr. John M. Rooney, Director i
Technology Policy Division - ~

Office-of Classification and
Technology Policy- !

U.S. Department of Energy i
'

Washington, D. C. 20585

Dear Mr. Rooney:

Enclosed is an application for an export license (XSNM02523), recently ;
received by the Nuclear Regulatory Commission, for the export of high-enriched >

uranium in the form of metal chunk and plutonium in the form of metal to be
used for calibration of analytical instruments and/or certification of

.

analytical method reliability by the Bureau Central de Mesures Nucleaires in |

Belgium. Assurances are required that the material will be subject to all of
the terms and conditions of an agreement for cooperation. Your assistance in t

obtaining the necessary assurances will be appreciated. |

Sincerely,
;
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arvin . Yeier 6n issistant Director !

for International Security, Exports and
Materials Safety

International Programs
Office of Governmental and Public Affairs
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